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Docket No. 50-317

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
Vice President, Supply

P. 0. Box 1475

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen: ;

Subject: Inspection 50-317/81-14

This refers to your letter dated September 22, 1981, in response to our
letter dated August 21, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documanted in your letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ori=ina) Sigued 078

Richard R. Keimig, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Resident and Project Inspection
$:
. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
. B. Russell, Plant Superintendent, (Receives 2.790 Info)
Sydnor, General Supervisor, Operations QA
. C. L. Olson, Principal Engineer
. A. Tiernan, Manager, Nuclear Power
E. Denton, General Supervisor, Training and Technical Services
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Informatiorn Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maryland (2)
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bce:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Dr. Steven Long, Administnator for Niégear Evaluatidns
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